
    

 

Welcome to Truth & Training! 

The club for children in 3rd through 6th grade 

 

 

We look forward to having your child join us.  Here’s some helpful information about T&T.   

Getting on Board 
All new attendees begin with the Start Zone.  This involves memorizing several key Bible verses.  
Once your child is registered they are eligible to become an official member of the club and 

receive a handbook and uniform.  You may register your child online at www.linworthbaptist.org 
(click on Ministries → Children’s ministries → Awana) 

Handbooks 

The T&T handbooks answer questions about God and the Bible, guiding your child through this 
pivotal life stage to grow in Christ's grace.  Handbooks involve memorizing Bible passages and 
making practical applications.  As your child works through their handbook, we hope you will 
encourage them to complete their sections.  Working through the handbook at club as well as at 

home will provide the best outcomes.   

Uniforms 
Uniforms give clubbers a place to display their handbook awards.  A green jersey is the uniform 

for third and fourth graders.  A blue jersey is the uniform for fifth and sixth graders.  A uniform 
will be given to your child once they are eligible.  If your child’s uniform size is not in stock the 
night they become eligible, we will order one.  Orders may take two weeks.  

Awards 

Children are awarded patches for each handbook discovery they pass. Those who complete a 
book during the year receive an award at the end of the year, and become eligible for our special 
end-of-year trip (horseback riding, canoeing, etc.).     

  
Store 
Clubbers receive Awana Bucks as they complete their sections.  Bucks may also be earned for 
various contests throughout the year.  We will hold an Awana store every 4-6 weeks where 

clubbers may spend their bucks on toys, crafts, snacks, and more.   

Calendar 
We meet on Wednesday evenings from 6:55 to 8:30 p.m.  Please arrive a little early to get 
checked in.  The club calendar is posted on our church website: linworthbaptist.org.  Please refer 

to our church website and/or check your email for information about weather cancellations.     

Cost  
The registration cost is $10 per child.  This includes a handbook, uniform, badges and awards.  

Backpacks are available for a fee.  Replacement items are available for purchase as needed. We 
hope this will keep Awana affordable and allow as many families to participate as possible.  If 
cost is still a concern, please speak to one of the leaders about scholarships that are available. 

Questions 

Please direct any questions you may have to Jeremy Chandler (jerbing7@gmail.com) or Tom Krizo.   
 
Thanks! 

http://www.linworthbaptist.org/
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